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The values of Senegal 
are represented in the 
colors of the national 
flag. The yellow 
represents the 
savannah, the green 
symbolizing forest and 
hope, the red reflects 
the blood spilt in the 
fight for liberty. 
Senegal's national 
motto is "One people, 
one aim, one faith".	

	
Since Senegal was 
once a French colony, 
the official language is 
French, and the other 
major languages are 
Wolof, Pulaar, Jola, and 
Mandinka. 
 
Wolof is the most 
widely spoken 
language in Senegal 
even though the official 
language is French, by 
most Senegalese. 
 

	
Balafon 

 

	
	

	
Senegal is a country 
rich in musical values 
and the number of 
occasions that are 
used to gather around 
the "griots" are 
numerous.	

	
Rakatak Tak 

	
Each ethnic group has 
its’ music and 
instruments. 

	

	
Bogolan/Mudcloth 
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Bògòlanfini is a skill 
specific to the country 
of Mali. It is the dying 
of handmade Malian 
clothing and fabrics. 
The dyes are made 
from mud which is rich 
in iron to create black 
colors and plants that 
create a range of 
colors. 
Modern versions of 
African mud cloth 
involve dying the cloth 
with a different type of 
tree leaf solution, then 
painting over it with 
black and white 
designs.	

	
	

	

	

	
Souwere Painting 

	
Souwere painting of 
Senegal. These 
artworks of glass 
painting usually depict 
history, daily life, 
women, relationships, 
griots and are 
sometimes used to tell 
religious epics.	

	
The reverse-glass 
paintings of Senegal are 
cultural testimonies 
capturing the color of 
daily life in town and 
country. This art-form 
involves a technique 
where the image is 
rendered in paint on the 
back of a sheet of glass; 
the finished work is 
viewed from the other 
side,	

	
 

Sand painting 
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Ceramics 

 

	

		

	
As there are not any 
clay mines in Senegal, 
clay producers and 
distributors transport 
clay from Mali to sell in 
Senegal.   
 
Sand painting is one of 
the most popular arts 
of Senegal. The 
technique is strictly 
based on the use of 
local raw material (sand 
of the dune, beach 
sand, volcano sands 
etc.). 

	

Global Art 
Show 

 

 

	

Global Art 
Trip 
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